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MVP Invites You to 
Connect With Us

Granting MVP Health Care® remote access to your electronic medical records 
(EMRs) helps your practice run more efficiently.

Connecting MVP with your EMRs will enhance collaboration related to:

• Annual HEDIS® medical record reviews

• Year-round gaps in care closures

• State-mandated medical record studies

• Utilization and risk adjustment requirements

Granting remote access to your EMRs will also:

• Reduce incoming calls for record requests

• Reduce office staff time locating medical records

• Reduce office staff time faxing or copying and 
mailing records to MVP

• Reduce copying costs

• Eliminate follow-up calls to your office for re-faxing records 
due to missing charts, wrong records, or illegible copy

• Eliminate the need for medical record vendor services

• Improve PHI security by not mailing medical records

• Eliminate nurse reviewer on-site visits and disruption to 
office routine and resources

Ready to make a connection?
The MVP IT department will work with your office’s IT staff to establish a successful and secure connection to 
safeguard our members’ PHI.

Contact Debra Carr at 585-327-2267 or dcarr@mvphealthcare.com today to get started.


